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Sunday 22nd June 2025 

Trinity 1 
 

 
 
 

Rugby Parking  21st June 
Thank you to our volunteers who were on duty yesterday in the 
sweltering heat and had to manage not only rugby parking but 

parking for the Make Music day in the hall 
Their help is much appreciated. 

 
Art House Open Studios Sat 21st – Sun 22nd June 

Lots of the venues will be holding special events and 
demonstrations, and it’s all free. 

You can grab a brochure at your local library or download it 
at www.artsrichmond.org.uk/art-house-open-studios  

There is also a brochure at the back of church and in the hall 
for you to look at but please do not take away. 
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St Margarets Fair 05 July 2025 12:00 - 18:00 at Moormead Park 
In addition to the usual stalls there will be celebration of 

Twickenham’s fist motor car and a chance to see some of the 
lovely old vehicles. 

 
Richmond Piano School Concerts  
Saturday 5th and Sunday 6th July  

All are welcome to come and listen the students in their the end 
of year concerts.  Times to be confirmed . 

 
Lunch Club – 23rd July 12.30 pm  

We are planning to have a Summer Lunch with cold meats, salads 
and all sorts of other goodies rather than a hot meal 

It was agreed by a majority vote that the meals will now be £5  
Please pass this on to friends and neighbours.  

A sign up sheet will be put out next week.. 
 

Regular Weekly Services 
Sundays 10.00 am – Sung Mass, Wednesday 9.30 am Said Mass 

 

 

For Children 
Generally, the first Sunday of the month will have a Child Friendly 

sermon and on the third Sunday there will be Sunday School 
Next Sunday School 20th July 

 
 

  

Parish Contacts 
 

 

Fr Kevin Bell:   vicar@allhallowstwick.org 
 

Office : 020 8241 2345  sue.hoad@allhallowstwick.org.uk 

 

Do join us for refreshments after the service. 
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